

## Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 15<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Next week the whole school ethos theme will be: We think about everyone's right to learn.

Dear Parent,

The children have settled well and have had a lovely first (short!) week. They have had fun exploring the classroom and discovering all the toys and resources they have access to.

They are also trying hard to complete the morning routine independently.

Please could you check the following:

- 1. ALL uniform is clearly named
- 2. Your child brings a named water bottle every day.
- 3. Your child brings their coat/blazer every day.

This will really help us get the children into a routine and encourage independence.

Please note:

If your child has things to bring home, we will send them in their red satchel, so please make sure you check and empty their satchel when you get home.

If you are picking up at 12 noon, or 1.10pm, we will bring the children to the main school gate for you.

If you are picking up at 3.30pm, please come round to the back classroom door.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team,
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough